
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, Oregon 97232 

 
 
 
February 22, 2024 
 
VIA OEIS E-FILING 
 
Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety 
715 P Street, 20th Floor 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
efiling@energysafety.ca.gov   
 
 
RE: PacifiCorp’s Final 2023-2025 Wildfire Mitigation Plan  
 
Dear Director Jacobs: 
 
PacifiCorp submitted its 2023-2025 Wildfire Mitigation Plan (WMP) to the Office of Energy 
Infrastructure Safety (Energy Safety) on May 8, 2023. Energy Safety assessed PacifiCorp’s 
WMP, including all associated errata and responses to data requests, and published a final 
decision approving PacifiCorp’s 2023-2025 WMP on February 12, 2024.  
 
PacifiCorp submits this final version of its 2023-2025 Wildfire Mitigation Plan to the ‘2023-
2025-WMPs’ docket which includes its previously submitted errata, changes resulting from the 
Revision Notice, as well as the corrections for the errata listed in Appendix A of Energy Safety’s 
letter dated February 12, 2024. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this request, please contact Pooja Kishore, Regulatory 
Affairs Manager at (503) 813-7314. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
   
 
Matthew McVee 
Vice President, Regulatory Policy and Operations 
 
 
cc:  CALFIREUtilityFireMitigationUnit@fire.ca.gov  
       
 


